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J. K. Lasser's Your Income Tax 1997 Mar 15 2021 For 60 years, millions of Americans
have trusted this complete reference to heko them save money at tax time. Updated to
reflect the latest tax law and filing changes for 1996 returns, this all-time
bestseller is packed with expert advice, practical examples, money-saving filing
tips, and long-term planning strategies. Illustrated forms.
Radar Instruction Manual May 05 2020 Since 1958 the Maritime Administration has
continuously conducted instructions in use of collision avoidance radar for
qualified U.S. seafaring personnel and representatives of interested Federal and
State Agencies.Beginning in 1963, to facilitate the expansion of training
capabilities and at the same time to provide the most modern techniques in training
methods, radar simulators were installed in Maritime Administration?s three region
schools.It soon became apparent that to properly instruct the trainees, even with
the advanced equipment, a standardize up-to-date instruction manual was needed. The
first manual was later revised to serve both as a classroom textbook and as an
onboard reference handbook.This newly updated manual, the fourth revision, in

keeping with Maritime Administration policy, has been restructured to include
improved and more effective methods of plotting techniques for use in Ocean, Great
Lakes, Coastwise and Inland Waters navigation.Robert J. BlackwellAssistant Secretary
for Maritime Affairs
Pharmacogenomics in Drug Discovery and Development Jun 29 2022 This new edition
offers a state-of-the-art and integrative vision of pharmacogenomics by exploring
new concepts and practical methodologies focusing on disease treatments, from
cancers to cardiovascular and neurodegenerative disorders and more. The collection
of these theoretical and experimental approaches facilitates problem-solving by
tackling the complexity of personalized drug discovery and development. Written by
leading experts in their fields for the highly successful Methods in Molecular
Biology series, the book aims to provide across-the-board resources to support the
translation of pharmacogenomics into better individualized health care.
Authoritative and up-to-date, Pharmacogenomics in Drug Discovery and Development,
Third Edition aims to aid researchers in approaching the challenges in
pharmacogenomics and personalized medicine with the introduction of these novel
ideas and cutting-edge methodologies.
Official Guide of the Railways and Steam Navigation Lines of the United States,
Porto Rico, Canada, Mexico and Cuba Jun 05 2020
Complete Guide to Compact Disc (CD) Player Troubleshooting and Repair Nov 03 2022
Diagnosis and Management of Glaucoma Feb 23 2022 Glaucoma is an eye disease in
which the optic nerve is damaged and can permanently damage vision and lead to
blindness if left untreated. This book is a complete guide to the diagnosis and
management of glaucoma. Divided into five sections, it begins with an introduction
to the disease, continuing step by step through its diagnosis, the different types
of glaucoma and treatment options. Authored by specialists renowned in their field
based in India and the USA, this manual contains 840 images and illustrations.
A MANUAL OF SELF UNFOLDMENT Feb 11 2021 In an age where scientific minded
youngsters are turning away from religion, there is a great need for a clear,
systematic and logical explanation of the ancient spiritual teachings of Hinduism.
That is exactly what Pujya Gurudev Swami Chinmayananda has given us in Self
Unfoldment - a step-by-step analysis of the thought development of Vedanta. In
precise, simple and profound language, Gurudev takes us from the fundamental
principles of life to the very highest philosophical truths in this spiritual
masterpiece. Self Unfoldment has inspired thousands of young people over the years,
bringing out the noblest and best in them. Swami Chinmayananda, pioneered the art of
conveying sublime knowledge intricately wrapped in Sanskrit scripture through the
medium of English discourse and commentary. On realising the true purpose of life he
worked tirelessly and with tremendous energy for more than four decades to spread
the message of Vedanta. A great writer, leader, patriot and spiritual giant: He
brought about a spiritual renaissance of the Vedantic heritage to the world. A
powerful orator with his own brand of wit and humour; he paints vividly the wisdom
of the ages in front of us. His commentary on the Bhagavad Geeta and Upanishads are
considered one of the best ever for their clarity and crisp logic.
Moody's Bank and Finance Manual Nov 30 2019
Commerce Business Daily Jul 31 2022
TOGAF® 9 Foundation Study Guide - 3rd Edition Oct 29 2019 For trainers free
additional material of this book is available. This can be found under the "Training
Material" tab. Log in with your trainer account to access the material.This title is
a Study Guide for TOGAF® 9 Foundation. It gives an overview of every learning
objective for the TOGAF 9 Foundation Syllabus and in-depth coverage on preparing and
taking the TOGAF 9 Part 1 Examination. It is specifically designed to help
individuals prepare for certification.This Study Guide is excellent material for:Individuals who require a basic understanding of TOGAF 9;- Professionals who are
working in roles associated with an architecture project such as those responsible

for planning, execution, development, delivery, and operation; - Architects who are
looking for a first introduction to TOGAF 9;- Architects who want to achieve Level 2
certification in a stepwise manner and have not previously qualified as TOGAF 8
Certified.A prior knowledge of enterprise architecture is advantageous but not
required. While reading this Study Guide, the reader should also refer to the TOGAF
Version 9.1 documentation (manual), available as hard copy and eBook, from
www.vanharen.net and online booksellers, and also available online at
www.opengroup.org.
Radiation Therapy of Benign Diseases Jan 13 2021 The radiation therapist's primary
concern is the treatment of patients with malignant dis ease. However, there are
definite indications for radiation treatment for benign diseases that do not respond
to conventional methods of treatment. It may be the treatment of choice in the
unusual instance of a life-threatening benign disease that cannot be surgi cally or
medically managed. The present volume by Order and Donaldson represents a major
statement on the uti lization of radiation techniques in the management of benign
disease. The initial report of the Committee on Radiation Treatment of Benign
Disease from the Bureau of Radiological Health recommended that consideration be
given to the quality of radiation, the total dose, overall time, underlying organs
at risk and shielding factors before the institution of radiation therapy. Infants
and children should be treated with ionizing radiation only in very exceptional
cases and after careful evaluation of the potential risk compared with the expected
benefit. Direct irradiation of the skin areas overlying organs that are particularly
prone to late effects such as the thyroid, eye, go nads, bone marrow, and breast
should be avoided. Meticulous radiation protection tech niques should be used in all
instances and the depth of penetration of the x-ray beam should be chosen in
accordance with depth of the pathologic process'.
International Guide to Aids and Appliances for Blind and Visually Impaired Persons
Apr 15 2021
The Official Railway Guide Sep 01 2022
Aquaporin Regulation Aug 08 2020 Aquaporin Regulation, Volume 112, the latest
release in the Vitamins and Hormones series, highlights new advances in the field,
with this new volume presenting interesting chapters highlighting Perspectives on
the evolution of aquaporin superfamily, Structure and dynamics of aquaporin-1,
Selectivity and Transport in Aquaporins from Molecular Simulation Studies, Aquaporin
regulation in metabolic organs, Phosphorylation of human AQP2 and its role in
trafficking, Regulation of Aquaporin-2 by RNA Interference, Aquaporin Regulation:
Lessons from Secretory Vesicles, CFTR Regulation of Aquaporin-mediated Water
Transport, Glucocorticoid Gene Regulation of Aquaporin-7, and much more. Provides
the authority and expertise of leading contributors from an international board of
authors Presents the latest release in the Vitamins and Hormones series Updated
release includes the latest information on aquaporin regulation
Connectomics in NeuroImaging Jul 07 2020 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the Second International Workshop on Connectomics in NeuroImaging,
CNI 2018, held in conjunction with MICCAI 2018 in Granada, Spain, in September 2018.
The 15 full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 20
submissions. The papers deal with new advancements in network construction,
analysis, and visualization techniques in connectomics and their use in clinical
diagnosis and group comparison studies as well as in various neuroimaging
applications.
Official Gazette of the United States Patent and Trademark Office Aug 20 2021
Chemical Engineering Sep 20 2021
Safety Standard for Cableways, Cranes, Derricks, Hoists, Hooks, Jacks, and Slings
Sep 08 2020
The Computer Power Buyers Guide Jun 17 2021
Multifunction Peripherals for PCs Apr 27 2022 Multifunction devices combine the

essentials of a fax machine, printer, scanner, and copier into one peripheral for
small and home offices. As the market for this equipment grows, the need for skilled
repair and maintenance increases. Unfortunately the service documentation supplied
by the manufacturers is completely inadequate making the repair jobs even harder and
more expensive. Marvin Hobbs teaches you how multifunction peripherals work in
theory and in practice with lots of hands-on examples and important troubleshooting
and repair tips you don't want to miss. This book fills a gap in the literature, and
will be a welcome addition to the library of any technician or do-it-yourselfer.
Written by a knowledgeable practitioner with inside industry information Fully
covers the troubleshooting and repair of multifunction peripherals A must-have
instructional and reference title for anyone who works with computer peripherals!
Tandem Repeats in Genes, Proteins, and Disease May 17 2021 The genomes of humans,
as well as many other species, are interspersed with hundreds of thousands of tandem
repeats of DNA sequences. Those tandem repeats located as codons within open reading
frames encode amino acid runs, such as polyglutamine and polyalanine. Tandem repeats
have not only been implicated in biological evolution, development and function but
also in a large collection of human disorders. In Tandem Repeats in Genes, Proteins,
and Disease: Methods and Protocols, expert researchers in the field detail many
methods covering the analysis of tandem repeats in DNA, RNA and protein, in healthy
and diseased states. This will include molecular genetics, molecular biology,
biochemistry, proteomics, biophysics, cell biology, and molecular and cellular
approaches to animal models of tandem repeat disorders. Written in the highly
successful Methods in Molecular BiologyTM series format, chapters include
introductions to their respective topics, lists of the necessary materials and
reagents, step-by-step, readily reproducible laboratory protocols, and key tips on
troubleshooting and avoiding known pitfalls. Authoratative and Practical, Tandem
Repeats in Genes, Proteins, and Disease: Methods and Protocols aids scientists in
continuing to study the unique methodological challenges that come from repetitive
DNA and poly-amino acid sequences.
Albert and Jakobiec's Principles and Practice of Ophthalmology Aug 27 2019 Keeping
up to date with advances in comprehensive ophthalmology and in the ophthalmic subspecialties is extremely difficult because of the accelerating rapidity with which
new information and technology become available and the diminishing time and
opportunity for practitioners and trainees to read and learn. The first edition of
Albert and Jakobiec’s Principles and Practice (1994) was conceived with the idea of
utilizing an electronic, updated version in which the chapters were revised by the
chapter authors on an annual or semi-annual basis, but the technology was not
sufficiently advanced to achieve this goal. Subsequent editions (2000 and 2008) were
organized by Saunders and the last published by Elsevier (of which Springer has
obtained the complete rights to move forward with the 4th edition, see attachment).
The third edition sold 1950 copies since 2009-2012 plus 21 copies of the ebook were
sold in that time. From 2012-2015, 422 copies were sold. The monthly online usage
numbers up through 2016 were approximately 3300 views (includes chapter views and
downloads). All of these numbers came courtesy of Dr. Albert, via his former
Elsevier editor, Russell Gabbedy and Dr. Albert’s royalty statements. For more than
two decades, this text has provided its readers with authoritative and comprehensive
coverage of all facets of ophthalmology, written and edited by a group of authors
who represented a “Who’s Who” in ophthalmology. By using Springer’s Meteor platform,
with its ability to allow authors and editors access to updating their chapters
online annually/semi-annually, and with the recruitment of select chapter authors,
this work’s usefulness as the standard text in ophthalmology will be maintained and
expanded upon by Springer. Back Cover Copy Draft text: The 4th edition of this
comprehensive and authoritative text is written by hundreds of the most
distinguished authorities from around the world and edited by three leaders in the
field, providing today's best answers to every question that arises in ones

ophthalmology practice. Richly illustrated with thousands of high quality, full
color, clinically-relevant images, Albert and Jakobiec's Principles and Practice of
Ophthalmology, 4th Edition covers every scientific and clinical principle in
ophthalmology, ensuring that the reader will always be able to find the guidance
needed to diagnose and manage patients' ocular problems and meet today's standards
of care. Written for practicing ophthalmologists and trainees, this book delivers indepth guidance on new diagnostic approaches, operative techniques, and treatment
options, as well as coherent explanations of every new scientific concept and its
clinical importance. The 4th edition will prove to be the source every practicing
clinician needs to efficiently and confidently overcome any clinical challenge they
may face. Updates include new chapters on anterior and posterior segment diseases,
as well as chapters more focused on treatment, plus thousands of new, high-quality,
color images and illustrations, updated references, and information on the most
cutting-edge technology used by clinicians in their practices today. Additionally,
readers will enjoy the same, user-friendly, full-color design they remember from the
previous edition, complete with many at-a-glance summary tables, algorithms, boxes,
and diagrams that allow the reader to locate the assistance needed more rapidly than
ever. “I am familiar with the book and well recognized authors and Editors. The book
in its current form is encyclopedic. Could be more focused on treatment. Long
duration between 3rd and the 4th edition necessitates almost complete rework. The
proposal hits on the key aspects for a successful textbook. The unique advantages
are its name recognition (20 yrs of legacy) and established track record. Would
support the proposal.” Dr. Arun Singh, Cleveland Clinic, Department of Ophthalmology
(Springer’s EiO series editor and regular Springer volume editor): – I shared these
comments with the VE’s and they have acknowledged that all chapters will be reworked in one way or another (from basic, updated references to complete re-writes
of chapters and updated, clinically relevant, full-color photos). “...This has
always been a very authoritative and prestigious text with encyclopedic knowledge
from prestigious authors and contributors. It has served, in the past, as a standard
approach for all residents in training, as well as comprehensive ophthalmologists
and people in allied fields. Formerly, optometrists did not purchase books, but they
do now. My Retinal Atlas is a good example of how they are trying to understand the
ophthalmic principles and practices to enhance their profession. One addition to the
new version would be imaging...anterior and posterior segment diseases. This would
be essential to allow a broad interest and comprehensive training and learning
experience.” – Dr. Lawrence Yannuzzi, MD, President The Macula Foundation, Professor
of Clinical Ophthalmology, Columbia University (current Springer Volume Editor). – I
shared these comments with the VE’s and they agreed to add the anterior and
posterior segment diseases (and had been planning on it) Reviews of the last
edition: "The reference by which other ophthalmology texts are judged." ? Archives
of Ophthalmology "The current standard in comprehensive ophthalmology textbooks." ?
JAMA "A magnificent encyclopedic work...A ready source of information when getting
ready to perform a seldom-done surgical procedure or when stumped with an unusual
clinical problem." ? Survey of Ophthalmology "This is a wonderful set of volumes
with top quality in their coverage of current ophthalmology, a valuable addition to
the library of all ophthalmologists." Graefe's Archive for Clinical and Experimental
Ophthalmology, September 2009 "In 1994, Daniel M. Albert and Frederik A. Jakobiec
produced the first edition of this award-winning and esteemed masterwork, which is
used by the ophthalmic community worldwide as reference. The third edition... is a
4-volume, 5502-page update of this magnificent encyclopedic work. A highpoint of
this new edition is the website access...this is a wonderful set of volumes with top
quality in their coverage of current ophthalmology, a valuable addition to the
library of all ophthalmologists." – Springer: Graefes Arch Clin Exp Ophthalmol
(2009) 247:1437–1438
Perpetual Trouble Shooter's Manual Apr 03 2020

Epidemiology Of Eye Disease, The (Third Edition) Oct 10 2020 This unique book is a
comprehensive coverage of the epidemiology of the world's major blinding eye
diseases, written by internationally acclaimed experts in each field. Edited by
world-renowned epidemiologists and ophthalmologists, the chapters on each leading
cause of blindness describe its biology, epidemiology, risk factors, clinical
trials, possibilities for prevention, and new research avenues. New chapters include
Research Synthesis, Epidemiology of Dry Eye Disease, and Epidemiology of Uveitis, as
well as programme issues for reaching the goal of eliminating avoidable blindness by
2020.This book is essential for any eye care practitioner interested in the
causation or prevention of disease, and should be part of any public health
discipline's library with a focus on improving eye health worldwide.
Cumulated Index Medicus Jan 31 2020
Guide to Occupational Exposure Values Mar 27 2022
Official Airline Guide Dec 12 2020
Fast ASP.NET Websites Oct 02 2022 Summary Fast ASP.NET Websites delivers just what
it promises—practical, hands-on guidance to create faster, more efficient ASP.NET
sites and applications. This book offers step-by-step .NET-specific examples showing
you how to apply classic page optimization tips, ASP.NET-specific techniques, and
ways to leverage new HTML5 features. About the Technology There's a real cost to
inefficient HTTP requests, overloaded data streams and bulky scripts. Server
throughput is a precious commodity and seconds—even tiny fractions of a second—can
seem like an eternity while a visitor waits for your site to load. As an ASP.NET
developer, there are dozens of techniques you can apply immediately to make your
sites and applications faster. You'll find them here. About this Book Fast ASP.NET
Websites delivers just what it promises—practical, hands-on guidance to create
faster, more efficient ASP.NET sites and applications. This book offers step-by-step
.NET-specific examples showing you how to apply classic page optimization tips,
ASP.NET-specific techniques, and ways to leverage new HTML5 features. Readers should
be familiar with basic HTML, CSS, and ASP.NET concepts. Purchase of the print book
includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications.
What's Inside Drastically improved response times Tips for Webforms and ASP.NET MVC
sites Optimizing existing pages .NET-specific examples About the Author Dean Hume is
a software developer and blogger based in the U.K. A passionate techie, he created
the ASP.NET HTML5 toolkit and blogs regularly about web performance at
www.deanhume.com. Table of Contents PART 1 DEFINING PERFORMANCE High-speed websites
First steps toward a faster website PART 2 GENERAL PERFORMANCE BEST PRACTICES
Compression Caching: The sell-by date Minifying and bundling static files HTML
optimization tips Image optimization ETags Content Delivery Networks PART 3 ASP.NETSPECIFIC TECHNIQUES Tweaking ASP.NET MVC performance Tweaking ASP.NET Web Forms
performance Data caching
Jacobo’s Rainbow Mar 03 2020 Winner, National Indie Excellence Award 2021 Best
Regional Fiction – Southwest Finalist, National Indie Excellence Award 2021 Literary
Fiction Finalist, National Indie Excellence Award 2021 Best Fiction Cover Design
Winner, Independent Press Award 2021 Literary Fiction Jacobo's Rainbow is an
historical literary novel set primarily in the nineteen sixties during the
convulsive period of the student protest movements and the Vietnam War. It focuses
on the issue of being an outsider the ‘other’ an altogether common circumstance that
resonates with readers in today’s America. Written from a Jewish perspective, it
speaks to universal truths that affect us all. On the occasion of the 15th
anniversary of a transformative event in Jacobo’s life the day he is sent to jail he
writes about what happened behind the scenes of the Free Speech Movement which
provides the backdrop for a riveting story centered on his emergence into a world he
never could have imagined. His recording of those earlier events is the proximate
cause of his being arrested. Jacobo is allowed to leave jail under the condition of
being drafted, engages in gruesome fighting in Vietnam, and returns to continue his

work of chronicling America in the throes of significant societal changes. Jacobo’s
Rainbow is a story of triumph over adversity (hypocrisy, loss, lies, murder,
concealment, prejudice) that is told with vivid descriptions, perceptive insights,
humor and sensitivity, which enables the reader to identify with the characters who
come to life in a realistic fashion to illustrate who we are, how we behave, and
what causes us to change. It can be read on three levels: (1) The story of what it
was like to have lived through and been a participant in the Free Speech Movement
and the Vietnam War (‘The Sixties’); (2) A metaphor for what is going on college
campuses today, in terms of the shutting down of speech and the rise of antiSemitism; and (3) What life is like for the ‘outsider.’
Glaucoma Nov 10 2020 Recent dramatic advances in diagnosis, as well as medical and
surgical treatment, mean that you can offer your glaucoma patients more timely and
effective interventions. This brand-new clinical reference delivers the
comprehensive, expert guidance you need to make optimal use of these new
approaches.online, in print, and on video on DVD! Get in-depth guidance on all
aspects of adult and pediatric glaucoma with one volume devoted to diagnosis and
medical treatment, and another that focuses on surgical techniques. Presents worldclass expertise through advice from leading specialists across six continents.
Captures key diagnostic findings and operative procedures with 1,200 high-quality
images and photographs-1,000 in full color-that highlight nuances of glaucoma
presentation and treatment. Covers all aspects of adult and pediatric glaucoma in
Volume One, and the latest diagnostic imaging techniques including ultrasound
biomicroscopy and optical coherence tomography. Guides you through the newest
surgical techniques-such as trabeculectomy, gonio-surgery, combined surgeries, and
implant procedures-in Volume Two. Features an entire section devoted to new
horizons, including the latest in stem cell research, gene transfer, and implants.
Allows quick reference thanks to a well-organized, user-friendly full-color layout.
Provides access to the contents of the book online, with regular updates,
downloadable images, Gold Standard drug information, and more. Includes a DVD that
features 25 diagnostic and surgical techniques being performed in real time on
video. Your purchase entitles you to access the web site until the next edition is
published, or until the current edition is no longer offered for sale by Elsevier,
whichever occurs first. If the next edition is published less than one year after
your purchase, you will be entitled to online access for one year from your date of
purchase. Elsevier reserves the right to offer a suitable replacement product (such
as a downloadable or CD-ROM-based electronic version) should online access to the
web site be discontinued.
Journal of the Physical Society of Japan Jan 01 2020
Ben & Jerry's Homemade Ice Cream & Dessert Book Dec 24 2021 With little skill,
surprisingly few ingredients, and even the most unsophisticated of ice-cream makers,
you can make the scrumptious ice creams that have made Ben & Jerry's an American
legend. Ben & Jerry's Homemade Ice Cream & Dessert Book tells fans the story behind
the company and the two men who built it-from their first meeting in 7th-grade gym
class (they were already the two widest kids on the field) to their "graduation"
from a $5.00 ice-cream-making correspondence course to their first ice-cream shop in
a renovated gas station. But the best part comes next. Dastardly Mash, featuring
nuts, raisins, and hunks of chocolate. The celebrated Heath Bar Crunch. New York
Super Fudge Chunk. Oreo Mint. In addition to Ben & Jerry's 11 greatest hits, here
are recipes for ice creams made with fresh fruit, with chocolate, with candies and
cookies, and recipes for sorbets, sundaes, and baked goods.
Simplified Design of Micropower and Battery Circuits May 29 2022 Simplified Design
of Micropower and Battery Circuits provides a simplified, step-by-step approach to
micropower and supply cell circuit design. No previous experience in design is
required to use the techniques described, thus making the book well suited for the
beginner, student, or experimenter as well as the design professional. Simplified

Design of Micropower and Battery Circuits concentrates on the use of commercial
micropower ICs by discussing selections of external components that modify the ICpackage characteristics. The basic approach is to start design problems with
approximations for trial-value components in experimental circuits, then to vary the
component values until the desired results are produced. Although theory and
mathematics are kept to a minimum, operation of all circuits is described in full.
EDITOR'S CHOICE - Electronics (The Maplin Magazine), May 1996 John D. Lenk has been
a technical author specializing in practical electronic design and troubleshooting
guides for more than 40 years. An established writer of international best-sellers
in the field of electronics, Mr. Lenk is the author of more than 80 books on
electronics, which together have sold well over two million copies in nine
languages. Uses commercially available micropower ICs No design experience required
Minimal theory and mathematics; full circuit operation described
Air Cargo Guide Jul 19 2021
Mapping Urbanities Sep 28 2019 What is the capacity of mapping to reveal the forces
at play in shaping urban form and space? How can mapping extend the urban
imagination and therefore the possibilities for urban transformation? With a focus
on urban scales, Mapping Urbanities explores the potency of mapping as a research
method that opens new horizons in our exploration of complex urban environments. A
primary focus is on investigating urban morphologies and flows within a framework of
assemblage thinking – an understanding of cities that is focused on relations
between places rather than on places in themselves; on transformations more than
fixed forms; and on multi-scale relations from 10m to 100km. With cases drawn from
30 cities across the global north and south, Mapping Urbanities analyses the mapping
of place identities, political conflict, transport flows, streetlife, functional mix
and informal settlements. Mapping is presented as a production of spatial knowledge
embodying a diagrammatic logic that cannot be reduced to words and numbers. Urban
mapping constructs interconnections between the ways the city is perceived,
conceived and lived, revealing capacities for urban transformation – the city as a
space of possibility.
Data Sources Jan 25 2022
Broadcasting, Telecasting Jul 27 2019
The National Training Program Nov 22 2021
National training program : is antiterrorism training for first responders
efficient and effective? : joint hearing Oct 22 2021
Biology Jun 25 2019
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